
 

 

    

             

 

           Une Journée à Boulogne-sur-Mer 
Une occasion vraiment spéciale! 

 

ALL Year 8 students are offered the 

privilege of participating in our yearly 

day trip to Boulogne-Sur-mer, a pretty 

touristic town in the North of France. 

This trip will be on Thursday 7th May 

2020. It is an exciting opportunity to be 

immersed in French culture ! 

 

To register your interest, a deposit of £30 must be paid via ParentPay 

by Monday 25th November 2019!  

You will get to learn in a funtastic way 

how French croissants and bread are 

made, followed by a visit to a sweet 

factory! You will also have time to buy 

souvenirs in this beautiful historic town.                       

Attention everyone in Year 8!  
Une occasion vraiment spéciale! 


